AN TR T
| : T%‘@ § » %

[

Llopt's Repgister of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.1.

Enclosure.

10th May, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 2nd
instant, with enclosures, relating to general pumping
arrangement - proposed for Messrs. Wilton-Fyenoord's Yard
No., 669, and have to say that your remarks have been
noted and are in order.

Further, the sketch of the brass clearing
plugs has been examined and is in order.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM,




